
Installation of the new boardwalk is underway and moving along quickly!  

Elevator demolition has been completed at the Hurricane House. The next step in the process will 

include cutting out the entrance frames. This project is estimated to take us through late Spring for 

completion. 

Excavation and removal of storm debris in retentions, swales, berms and common is 

completed.  Replacement of the damaged plants, trees and sod will begin the end of March. 

Entranceway and entrance sign lights will be repaired, as they were damaged by Hurricane Milton. 

Additional repairs to the tennis and pickle ball courts will also be scheduled for next month. This is to 

correct damages to the service of the court from Hurricane Milton.  

 
Angela Talty 
General Manager 
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